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36th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Belarus - 2 November 2020   

Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of Belarus and appreciates the useful information shared on progress achieved since its second UPR cycle. 
We recognise the commitment of and efforts by Belarus towards protecting and promoting human rights, including its notable achievements in advancing the welfare and economic and social rights of its people. 
We commend, in particular, its high standards of gender parity in many spheres including education, employment and female participation in public life. Its programmes to protect the rights of persons with disabilities in line with the CRPD through the national action plan to implement the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities are also commendable. 

In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Belarus:

1. Continues to strengthen the national judicial system, including through digitalization of its work and increasing avenues for alternative methods of dispute resolution;

2. Continues providing special thematic procedures of the Human Rights Council with information relating to their mandated activities; 

3. Enacts and implements the envisaged bill on the rights and social inclusion of persons with disabilities.
We wish Belarus success in its UPR engagement. 

